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LPW School
Princess Street
Bristol
BS3 4AG

24th March 2023 

Dear parent/carer

During this school year we have seen an increasing number of students vaping before, after and even during the school day. Like cigarettes, it is illegal for shops to sell vaping items to people under the age of 18. This includes the sale of vaping equipment, including liquids and devices and it is clear that young people under the age of 18 should not be purchasing, or be in possession of, vapes.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The level of nicotine found in vapes is often much higher than in cigarettes. Nicotine is highly addictive and regular use of vapes during teen years can result in addiction and increased likelihood of using other tobacco products. This addiction can also lead people to be distracted from daily activities. At school this can make it hard to remain focused on learning.

In addition, vapes have other risks parents should understand. The chemicals and particles used in some flavourings can cause lasting damage to the lungs that have serious long-term health effects. There have also been many reports of vapes exploding while charging, being transported and while in use. Explosions have caused serious injuries and facial disfigurement.

For the safety and wellbeing of our students, LPW continues to ban the use of vapes during the school day and expects students to hand vapes and other smoking equipment to staff before entering the building.

We would like to guide you to the following websites, which provide helpful information to support you as parents/carers in raising this important issue with your child:
· ASH (Action on Smoking and Health): https://ash.org.uk/fact-sheets 
· Know the Risks: https://ash.org.uk/fact-sheets 
· Kids Health: https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/e-cigarettes.html 

Please support your child with leaving any vapes at home. If you would like them to receive support to quit vaping please contact their key worker and we will arrange help from our school nursing team. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,
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Dan Carter
Head Teacher LPW School
Head Office  LPW House, Princess Street Bedminster, BS3 4AG E: enquiries@lpw.org.uk W: www.lpw.org.uk
Learning Partnership West CIC. A company limited by guarantee. Registered Office: LPW House, Princess Street Bedminster, BS3 4AG. Company Number 2911928

image1.emf

image2.png
'M Independent




